Memo

To: Philip Green, Assistant Director of Planning
From:Des Johnson, Director of Planning
Re: PCI0001 North-South Electricity Interconnector

Date: 11" November 2014

The PCI Unit indicate that they have received a draft application from Eirgrid (project
promoter) in respect of the proposed North — South Interconnector; this was submitted
under EU Regulation 347/2013 on Friday 7" November 2014. | attach a memorandum
which | received from Diarmuid Collins, SAQ (PCI Unit) dated 10™ November outlining
the circumstances of this draft application submission.

As you previously provided an opinion from a strategic infrastructure perspective on the
scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as part of the
application file (the application would be made under the strategic infrastructure
provisions of the 2000 Act, as amended) could you please examine the draft application
as submitted and determine if there is any information “missing” when considered in the

context of your earlier opinion and which was conveyed to Eirgrid by letter dated 13"
October 20147

Note that Article 10.4(c) of EU Regulation 347/2013 refers to the receipt of the draft
application file.

Please report back to me in due course.




